
Cooper, Kathy 

From: Jon bogle [boglejon@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:17 PM 
To: EP, RegComments 
Subject: Chapter 105 amendments-dam safety and water management 

I support the EGB amendments to Chapter 105. The proliferation of water and 
wastewater impoundments for the natural gas industry requires more oversight 
which these fees will help provide. 

The Environmental Quality Board (Board) proposes to amend Chapter 105 (relating 
to dam safety and waterway management). The amendments update existing fees 
and include additional fees for activities performed by the Department of 
Environmental Protection (Department). 

This proposed rulemaking was adopted by the Board at its meeting of December 21, 
2010. 
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